Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2017 12:07 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Laura Flores; Tucker, Shelly

Cc: Michael Burton; john_robinson@xtoenergy.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
Subject: RE: XTO - Nash Unit #042 H Work Plan

Attachments: H700027 DIVERSIFIED.PDF

Here is the results at 1’ for all 4 sample points.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD [mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us]

Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2017 2:31 PM

To: Laura Flores <Iflores@diversifiedfsi.com>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>

Cc: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>; Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>;
john_robinson@xtoenergy.com; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: XTO - Nash Unit #042 H Work Plan

RE: XTO Energy * Nash 42 CTB * 2RP-3976 * DOR: 10/17/16
Greetings,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is not approved. OCD concurs with BLM assessment that
the site lacks adequate lab data to consider this proposal. OCD requests impacted gravel in the battery be removed, the
liner inspected for holes, tears, etc., and clean gravel replaced. In the event the liner has been compromised, OCD is to
be notified. If the liner is intact, photos are encouraged for documentation. Impacted areas outside the lined battery
area will require at a minimum, lab data from samples obtained at 1’ increments. A remedial proposal may then be
considered based on actual data.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108
mike.bratcher@state.nm.us

From: Laura Flores [mailto:lflores@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 10:41 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>
Cc: Michael Alves <malves@diversifiedfsi.com>; Michael Burton <mburton@diversifiedfsi.com>;
john robinson@xtoenergy.com

Subject: XTO - Nash Unit #042 H Work Plan

Good morning.

Attached is the Work Plan for the XTO Nash Unit #042H site.



Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.
Thank you,

Laura Flores

Report Writer

Environmental Department

Diversified Field Service, Inc.

206 W Snyder | Hobbs, NM 88240

Phone: 575.964.8394 | Fax: 575.964.8396



